Scoil Bhride

Stillbrook, Mountrath

Telephone 057 8732423/Fax 057 8756707

e-mail : <u>bridnaofa@eircom.net</u>

Roll No. 13343E

Website:scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com

5th March, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hope you are all well after the snowy and stormy weather! Please note the following:

Friday March 9th:
The school will be closed as staff attend Inservice on revised
Child Protection Procedures for Primary Schools.

Tuesday March 13th:
The school will be closed as teachers attend Inservice on the Primary Language Curriculum.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

M. Rohan